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Stacey Wong

From: Stacey Wong
Sent: Thursday, 19 June 2025 2:05 PM
To: Stacey Wong
Cc: Olivia Maclaren; Renee Goldbert
Subject: Update: MNSC9.002 Research Project - Compulsory Workshop Date Change

Importance: High

Kia ora, 

We’re writing to inform you of an update to the compulsory workshop for MNSC9.002 Research 
Project. This workshop has now been rescheduled to Thursday, 31 July, 0900-1600hrs. This diƯers 
from the original date published. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this change may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

For those based outside the Hawke's Bay you will be able to join the workshop via Microsoft Teams. 
Further information on the workshop, along with further details about accessing the online course, 
will be emailed to you closer to the start of the semester on Monday, 21 July. 

If you have any questions, please contact Olivia Maclaren, Course Lecturer at omaclaren@eit.ac.nz . 

Kind regards, 
Stacey 

Stacey Wong 
Programme Administrator, Health and Sport Science, Nursing 
Admin - Faculty of Education, Humanities and Health Science 
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